
WELCOME
Please sign in…



Multilingual Libraries Project

● McCracken received a grant to purchase multilingual books of all levels 
to have available to students.

● We are looking for help from the community to find books to purchase 
in our students’ home languages

● If you have book recommendations please fill out this Google Form:

● Multilingual Book Recommendation Form

● If you would like to be a Language Liaison, please contact Ms. Alvarado

● salvarado@sd735.org 

https://sites.google.com/sd735.org/multilingual-books/home
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4pFmLNvoTsF1o9GRtF5iCBX3075CJyO16ie3VRmOXMKJ0eg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:salvarado@sd735.org


Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) Updates

● District Equity Bingo Night 
- Thursday, February 29th 
6:00 - 7:30 PM at 
McCracken 

● Family event for everyone!



Sign up to register your 
cultural group here:
● Taste of 73.5 

Registration Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvabKEIRFXnq0W-DYTAryfXQ6Wv8pQOqHs0fibs7krHJdCIQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvabKEIRFXnq0W-DYTAryfXQ6Wv8pQOqHs0fibs7krHJdCIQ/viewform


ECA



Sarwar Khan

● Literacy in first language


